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Dear Senators,

Thank you for your service to Oregon.  I strongly encourage you to support education
about and enforcement of the laws that Oregon currently has rather than adding extra
laws that are not needed such as the senate bills under consideration this week: SB
764, SB 797, and SB 868.

People who legally own guns are almost never a threat to public safety.  Criminals
are the threat that law-makers like yourselves need to be protecting citizens from.
 Please spend your time and energy on other issues such as balancing the state
budget.

Sincerely,

Sally Freeman
Warrenton
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